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Downtown Littleton 
Pumpkin Poles

	 Halloween begins with the creation 
of Pumpkin Poles by the downtown mer-
chants. They will be on display in early 
October through Halloween (depending on 
the condition of the pumpkins). Located 
throughout downtown on Main, Alamo 
and Prince Streets, visit early in the month. 
You don’t want to miss these one-of-a-kind 
creations.

Littleton Craft Fair
	 Mark your calendars for the 
Littleton Craft Fair on Saturday, 
October 4, 2025 from 9 a.m. to 
4 p.m. on the scenic grounds of 
Ketring Park.
	 Since 1971, shoppers have 
browsed over 250 booths of 
hand-crafted items and purchased 
snacks from the nonprofits running 
food concession stands.
	 Due to high attendance, shop-
pers are asked to observe all parking 
signs and directions. Littleton Craft 
Fair parking is prohibited in the 
Bemis Public Library lot as spac-
es are needed for Library patrons. 
The Littleton Museum parking lot 
is used for Museum visitors, staff, and as 
accessible parking for shoppers.
	 Proceeds from booth fees are used by 
the Friends of the Littleton Library and 
Museum organization to sponsor programs 
at the Littleton Museum and Bemis Public 
Library.

–https://www.museum.littletonco.gov/
Events-Programs/

October is the month of painted leaves.
Their rich glow now flashes round the 
world. As fruits and leaves and the day 

itself acquire a bright tint just before they 
fall, so the year near its setting.

October is its sunset sky;
November the later twilight.

–Henry David Thoreau

Fall Landscape Ideas For 
A Gorgeous Autumn Garden

ADD FALL CONTAINER PLANTS
	 Lean into container plants featuring late-blooming flowers and succulents, like 
mums and stonecrop, as temperatures start to drop this fall. They’ll add so much 
color and interest to your porch, plus you can repot and move them inside when it 
gets too cold in the winter!

PLANT TREES AND SHRUBS
	 Surprisingly, fall is a great time to plant evergreen and ornamental trees in your 
yard! In autumn, the weather and soil conditions can help trees develop a strong 
root system before the summer heat kicks in. If you’re looking for evergreens, go 

for boxwood, spruce, and pine trees. On 
the other hand, if you want to add stun-
ning autumn hues to your yard, plant 
sugar maple, Japanese maple, dogwood, 
or redbud trees.

CREATE A FALL COMPOST PILE
	 There’s no better time than fall to 
start a compost pile, especially with all 
that fallen foliage! Instead of throwing 
away those big piles of fall leaves after 
raking them, add them to a compost 
pile along with vegetal food scraps and 
twigs. By spring, you’ll have a nutri-
ent-rich additive for your garden beds 
that’ll improve your soil quality!

REFRESH YOUR YARD
	 Spring cleaning may be the norm, but fall is also a great time to refresh your 
yard or garden! The cooler months following summer are great for tidying up your 
yard before spring rolls around again. To start, get rid of unruly weeds and wilting 
annuals. Then, start patching up bare spots in your lawn with overseeding and fer-
tilizer.

START A POLLINATOR GARDEN
	 It’s never a bad time to plant flowers and shrubs to support the pollinator popu-
lation in your yard. Add perennials that extend the season for bees and butterflies, 
such as black-eyed Susan, autumn-blooming sedums, asters, and Shasta daisies.

CREATE AN OUTDOOR DINING SPACE
	 If you never got around to it during the hot summer months, autumn is a great 
time to create an outdoor oasis. A small table and chairs are all you need for eve-
ning meals al fresco.

ADD DECORATIVE ACCENTS
	 A simple obelisk or trellis can be a focal point in the garden, long after the first 
frost. Place it where it’s visible from indoors so you have something of interest to 
see in the winter garden. Bonus: Add lights to it for the holidays!
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Appearance of an advertisement in this publication does not constitute a recommenda-
tion or endorsement by the publisher or the association of the goods or services offered 
therein. The opinions expressed in this newsletter are those of the individual authors and 
not of the Board of Directors of your association or the publisher. Neither the Board, 
publisher nor the authors intend to provide any professional service or opinion through 
this publication. 

Advertise in this Newsletter!
The deadline for advertisements is the 15th  
of the month for the next month’s issue,  
except for the Jan. issue which is Dec. 6th.   
Newsletter Connections: 303-979-7499 or 
info@newsletterconnections.com 
To find ad rates and discounts, go to  
NewsletterConnections.com or scan QR code. 

No Expiring Discounts. No Hidden Fees.
Price Lock Guarantee 
        on all Plans.

No Tricks. 
Just Faster Fiber Internet Speeds.

CALL BAM Today!
303-551-6152
bambroadband.com

Fall Landscape, continued from front page

CREATE COZY SEATING AREAS
	 Fall is a great time to sit and enjoy the cooler weather and 
the stunning panorama of colors. Create a cozy seating area 
by placing Adirondack chairs or a simple wicker chair where 
you can soak up nature’s beauty. Oh, and don’t forget the cozy 
blanket!

DECORATE WITH PUMPKINS
	 This might seem obvious, but decorating with pumpkins is 
one of the easiest ways to get your home ready for fall. Add 
different color pumpkins, including orange, white, and green, 
throughout the yard and on the front porch.

PLANT BULBS FOR SPRING
	 It might seem like an exercise in delayed gratification (and 
it is!), but it’s a good idea to start planting spring-blooming 
bulbs right now. Many flowers such as daffodils, tulips, and 
hyacinths must be planted in the fall for blooms next spring. 
Trust us: You’ll be so happy and grateful when you see your 
flowers pop up after a long winter.

ADD EXTERIOR LIGHTING
	 Adding a few outdoor lighting options will make the long, 
dark days of winter a little brighter. Update exterior lights and 
add lighting along walkways. Even a solar-powered LED lantern 
or string lights on the patio can make a seating area feel more 
intimate and special during fall gatherings.

BRING IN COLD-SENSITIVE PLANTS
	 There’s no point in allowing all your plants to die back in the 
first frost. Bring in plants that can be enjoyed as houseplants (dig 
them up and put them in pots). Plants to consider include rose-
mary, begonias, hibiscus, and succulents. Also, in cold climates, 
don’t forget to dig up tender bulbs such as dahlias and gladioli 
after the first frost to save for planting next spring.

October is crisp days and cool nights, a time to curl up 
around the dancing flames and sink into a good book. 

–John Sinor

This Space 
Intentionally Left Blank 

for Teen Services
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Colorado Roots Bookkeeping. We offer  
professional bookkeeping services for small & 
medium sized businesses. Local firm, competi-
tive rates, & personalized service. Call Jamie @ 
303-912-7448 
New customers Furnace inspection $49.99  
(parts/addl labor not incl.) Emporia Home Ser-
vices, your local HVAC specialist. 303-909-2018
Grass or Corn fed beef for sale - farm fresh, 
straight from our Colorado ranch to your table. 
All natural and perfect for high protein diets. Sold 
by quarter, half or whole. Call 719-349-0679. 
KSayles@plainstel.com

Interior Painting. Detail oriented. Affordable.
Free Estimates. Jeff 720-877-4154 
Private driver available. Airports and other 
rides. Call or text Seth at 720-366-7722. 
TH Consulting. Providing handyman  
services and GUTTER CLEANING. Please  
call Trent 720-226-5586.
Lisa’s Music Studio. Piano, Guitar, Banjo, Uku-
lele, Viola, Violin, Cello, & Drums. 303-883-1157. 
OB PAINTING. $500 off exterior/ 10% off  
interior. Free Estimates. Rob: 303-908-9063.

Highlands Pride Ptg, Inter/Exterior- 303-738-9203
Mike the Plumber - Your reliable neighborhood 
plumber for  14 yrs. Competitive rates.  Free es-
timate. 720-422-8139
Tree by Mr. B. Your pruning&tree need special-
ists. Doug 303-932-2514, free est, 30+yrs. fully ins. 
Tutoring - provides homework help, strength-
ens skills, and/or enrichment. Call/text Nancy,  
licensed teacher K-6, 303-932-9745 for availability. 
Drywall - Basement finishes - Remodeling. 
Years of exp. w/ refs. Gary 303-829-6363 

Classified ads are $4.00/line (about 40 characters/line). Contact Newsletter Connections at 303-979-7499 or info@newsletterconnections.com to 
place an ad. To view our display ad prices, visit our website at NewsletterConnections.com. The deadline for placing a classified or display ad is 
the 15th of the month for the next month’s issue (i.e., 15th of Sept. for Oct. issue), except the January issue, which has a deadline of December 6th. 
Residents placing ads to sell household items are not charged a fee.

CLASSIFIEDS: The perfect way to find local professionals to work 
on your house! You can also find activities, sale items and more!

Find more professionals to suit your needs on our Service Provider Directory at NewsletterConnections.com.

Call Jenell Sobas  
303-484-1763 

key2medicare.com 
contact@key2medicare.com

10268 West Centennial Rd, Suite 200K, Littleton, CO 
(South Kipling Pkwy between Chatfield and C-470)

Turning 65 or Retiring Soon? Questions About Medicare?

We’ll explain your options so you can make an informed decision 
•  When and how to sign-up for Medicare? What are Parts A, B, C, D? 
•  No fee or obligation for an analysis specific to your situation 
•  How much will Medicare “cost”?  
•  Should you stay on your employer group plan? 
•  Medicare Supplements vs. Advantage plans

We are Medicare Specialists representing all types of plans

Currently we represent 13 organizations which offer 138 products 
in the state of Colorado. You can always contact Medicare.gov, 
1-800-MEDICARE, or your local State Health Insurance Program 

(SHIP) for help with plan choices.

Medicare Made Easy with the Right Key

We are a LOCAL Insurance Agency that can help you!

PERACARE Medicare Members: 
Your premiums are going up AGAIN 

this year. Now is the time to  
compare and look at other lower 
cost plans. No fee or obligation.

Current Medicare Members: 
Annual Enrollment Period is here:  

October 15 - December 7 
Don’t miss this opportunity  
to have your plan reviewed.

Youth Confidence Day: October 20th
	 Building a framework of positive role models is vital to developing responsible, confident young adults. Incidentally, National Youth 
Confidence Day encourages us to connect and inspire today’s youth for tomorrow’s success. National Youth Confidence Day celebrates the 
energy, spirit and potential of young people. The day is an acknowledgment of all they will accomplish, respectively. Guidance, leadership 
and mentors will help light the path, indeed. In addition, today’s youth will navigate the obstacles that will inevitably lay before them.
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Gary Manes, Broker

Cell 303-870-9172

CALL YOUR POWDERHORN AREA REALTOR

Enjoy your Powderhorn Newsletter!  
If you have anything to contribute or any questions, please let us know.

IF YOU ARE PLANNING ON SELLING YOUR HOME…
CALL FOR A FREE MARKET ANALYSIS…

SELL YOUR HOME WITH ME…
ASK ABOUT MY REDUCED LISTING FEE!

“Specializing in the Powderhorn Area”

“Proven Performance…Not Just Promises”

Kiwanis Club of Columbine
	 Coming up: We can use help with Meals on Wheels, 
Sheridan Food, Bank, Action Center Clothes Sorting, blood 
drive, ushering at the Jeffco Symphony, donating toys to 
local hospital, and others. We will need a lot of help in 
December with our Bell Ringing for the Salvation Army, 
we will ring for about 2 weeks at two King Soopers stores.
	 Contact news@columbinekiwanis.org to get added to 
our newsletter email distribution. To learn more, visit our 
website at columbinekiwanis.org, or join us for a free break-
fast at our weekly meeting any Wednesday at 7 am at 4Gs 
restaurant, 5950 S Platte Canyon Rd, Littleton. 
	 The Kiwanis Club of Columbine is a group of volunteers 
(70 members) dedicated to improving the lives of children 
and families in our community. All are welcome to help with 
any of our projects or attend any of our social events. You do 
not need to join the club to participate. We have fun, meet 
new people, and do a lot of good things for our community. 

Fall Clean-up To Prevent Disease 
	 Fall garden clean-up is an important step to help prevent 
disease and insect problems next spring. Some organisms (like 
pathogens and insect eggs) overwinter on plant vegetation.
	 After a hard freeze, remove plants such as tomato and pepper 
plants, squash and cucumber vines, and dig potato tubers. Pick up 
and dispose of fallen apples.
	 Powdery mildew is generally prevalent on vegetables and 
herbaceous plants most seasons. Cut back and throw away these 
plants to reduce infection next spring. If there was pronounced 
black spot damage on roses, rake and throw away leaves.
	 It is suggested that infested plants not be composted. Home 
compost bins rarely reach temperatures that would kill disease 
(140 degrees F). Instead, throw plants in the trash.
	 Rake or mulch leaves on the lawn. A thick layer of leaves acts 
like insulation and can encourage diseases like snow molds.

–https://planttalk.colostate.edu


